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Dear Ms Waldman,   

Thank you for your email of the 29th October, addressed to Nili Safavi and Nick 
Allen, inviting BP to respond to the Climate Accountability Scorecard 2018, 
recently published by the Union of Concerned Scientists. I am grateful for the 
opportunity to reply and do so in my capacity as Vice-President with 
responsibility for strategic planning and policy. The text below in inverted 
commas is our response. 

“The transition to a low carbon economy is one of the great challenges of our 
time. BP is dedicated to being part of the solution. In our recent report, 
Advancing the Energy Transition, we reaffirm our commitment to advance the 
energy transition and set out our new, specific quantified targets and a range 
of other aims and activities. The report is available via bp.com here.” 

Kind regards,  

 

 

Dominic Emery  
Vice President, Group Strategic Planning 
 

Cc: Eniko Horvath 
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Tuesday 30th October 2018  
 
Laura Waldman  
Business and Human Rights  
Resource Centre  
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http://bp.com/
https://www.bp.com/content/dam/bp/en/corporate/pdf/sustainability-report/group-reports/bp-advancing-the-energy-transition.pdf

